
24 September, 2012 
 
The Writers Club, 
141/3 Ratchadamnoen Road, 
T. Pra Singh, 
A. Muang, 
50200 Chiang Mai 
 
Re: Mr. Jeffrey Warner/letter of reference 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I have been working with Mr. Warner at Encounter Thailand magazine and can 
confirm that he is a capable and committed journalist, experienced in editorial 
management, copy editing and writing.  
 
I admire his conscientiousness and the depth of his commitment to whatever subject 
he is tackling. 
 
Please contact me at robertjtilley@hotmail.com or 081-928-2066, if you have any 
questions. 
 
Robert Tilley 
Deputy Editor 
Encounter Thailand 


